
My name is María Ortiz. I am the PRO Officer for Valencia´s GAA Club, Sant Vicent.  

It comes as a surprise to many that Valencia, a city in the east coast of Spain, has its very 
own GAA club which has been thriving since 2007. Our club fields competitive teams in the 
Iberian Gaelic Football League and also fosters the growth of the sport in the region with a 
number of children´s and parents´ teams training alongside our senior teams every Sunday. 

Valencia is a fantastic city and Spain a great place to visit, study, live and enjoy.  Many 
members of the Sant Vicent club have experienced the move to Valencia themselves and we 
strive to help all new club members, whether permanent or temporary, settle into Valencian 
life. 

We can help Erasmus/International students find a comfortable place to live; connect them 
with a number of people in the city and beyond as well as offer them a sense of home away 
from home.  They don’t even need to have experience playing Gaelic football as the club is 
opened to all nationalities and levels. 

In my capacity as Public Relations Officer for the club, I would like to extend an invitation to 
any students that your University or college may have in Valencia at the moment and 
indeed those who are contemplating Valencia as their Erasmus destination.  

For information about our club please visit www.valenciagaa.com. If you have any questions 
or need further information please do not hesitate to contact me on 
pro.valencia.europe@gaa.ie 

Kind regards,  

Maria Ortiz 
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